
Continued… 
 
 
Soon we will be focusing on an August Child Support Awareness Month (CSAM) campaign. The 
Committee is interested in any and all ideas for a theme or focused approach to promote 
awareness of the services we provide. If you would like to submit ideas, please e-mail either 
CSDA Deputy Director Natalie Dillon at ndillon@csdaca.or or me 
at: patricia.gore@co.nevada.ca.us.   
 
 
 


